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Pfizer 

December 19, 2024 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL & EMAIL

Yolanda Triplet 
State Trade and Rapid Response Coordinator 
Florida Department of Commerce 
107 E. Madison Street, MSC 229 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: 850-245-7477 
Fax: 850-921-3859 
Email: warnnotices@commerce.fl.gov 

Ken Hagan 
Chair 
Hillsborough County Board of Commissioners 
601 E Kennedy Blvd 
Tampa, FL 33602 
Fax: 813-272-7047 

Jane Castor 
Mayor 
Tampa Municipal Office Building 
306 E Jackson Street 
Tampa, FL 33602 
Phone: 813-274-8251 
Fax: 813-274-7050 

Re: WARN Notice 

pfizer Inc. 

People Experience 

66 Hudson Boulevard East, New York, NY 10001-2192 

This letter is to inform you that Pfizer will be reducing certain staff in connection with the closing of its 

Pfizer Connect business at its Heights Union East, 2002 N. Tampa Street, 6th Floor, Tampa, FL 33602. 

The majority of the colleague separation activity relevant to this notice is expected to commence on 

February 24, 2025 and a few separations will occur subsequently between April 7, 2025 and June 2, 2025. 

The action is expected to be permanent. 



Enclosed is a listing of the job titles of the positions to be affected and the number of affected colleagues in 
each job classification. 

There are no bumping rights for this location and no colleagues are represented by a union. 

If you require further information, please contact me at 314-565-5805. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Moresi 

People Experience Senior Analyst 

Enclosures: (list of job titles to be affected, number of affected employees in each job title) 




